
 

 

 
 

 
MEMORANDUM 

August 29, 2023 
 
From:   Leadership Team  
To:    Residents, staff, families, and visitors 
Re:   Four (4) COVID positive cases  
 

 
 
As of the writing of this memo on Tuesday, August 29, 2023, we have a total of four (4) 
COVID positive cases in the building. The following breakdown is as follows: 
 

• Four residents in Independent Living 
 
A few reminders: 
 

• If you are not feeling well, please take care of yourself, consult your primary care 
physician if applicable, and stay home to avoid getting anyone else sick. 
 

• We encourage the use of rapid self-tests, also called at-home tests, as a quick 
and convenient way to screen for COVID-19 on your own. You may find rapid 
tests in stores, pharmacies and online.  
 

• Masks are required for visits to Skilled Nursing, Assisted Living, and Memory 
Care. 

 
If you have further questions or concerns, please contact the appropriate team leader 
listed below. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
Bayview Leadership Team 
 

Chief Executive Officer Nancy Weinbeck x3110 206.281.5762 nweinbeck@bayviewseattle.org 

Health Services Administrator Pamela Yeo, NHA x3357 206.281.5747 pyeo@bayviewseattle.org 

Interim Director of Nursing Edith Cole, RN x3354 206.281.5778 pcarlson@bayviewseattle.org 

Director of Assisted Living Laarni Dumecquias, RN x3120 206.281.5761 ldumecquias@bayviewseattle.org 
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